
 
 

 

Poster Contest 

 

Disability Employment Awareness Month  
 

The Governor’s Council on Disability (GCD) is accepting entries now for Disability 
Employment Awareness Month in Missouri.  
 

The annual poster contest raises awareness about National Disability Employment 
Awareness Month (NDEAM) and is observed each year in October to celebrate the 
contributions of workers with disabilities and educate others about the value of a workforce 
inclusive of their skills and talents. 
 

For more information, visit the GCD website here.  
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